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Commander’s Corner
Thanks to all who either marched or staffed the recruitment table at 
Summer Fest.  Hope everyone survived the bad weather we had.  
School will be starting soon so please be careful when driving.  Mark 
your calendars for the Post’s upcoming events.  Our members and 
volunteers put a lot of time and effort into planning, decorating, 
cooking, and cleaning for each fundraiser.  Support the Post by buying 
a ticket and attending.

Jim Babitsky - Commander
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>>>>> Upcoming Events <<<<<
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Karaoke with Cindi                   - August 17th

Remembrance for those who were lost
during the evacuation of Afghanistan         - August 26th

Jam Night       - August 31st

Annual Larry Lins Memorial Clambake - September 14th

Auxiliary Tea Party                          - September 22nd

Chaplain
Our longtime Auxiliary and past Auxiliary President Joanne Hulec is now
under Hospice Care.  Joanne previously had an in home injury, which led to
a rehab facility and then assisted living with her husband and Post member
Ron.  This led to a diagnosis placing her in Hospice.  Please keep both
Joanne and Ron in your prayers.

As tensions and escalations arise in the Middle East, remember to keep our
brave military men and women who continue to honorably serve around the
world in your thoughts and prayers.

Keep in your thoughts our Post family members who are battling medical
issues, and especially those who have lost their spouse.

Pray for peace.

Gary Schuld - Chaplain
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2nd Vice Commander
Well, summer is zipping by and all is well in the post.  Fortunately, we 
made it through the storm.  Hope you did as well.

Our next event at the post will be August 31st.  We are planning a Jam 
Night.  We have so much talent in and around our area we thought we 
would invite them to our post.  If you play an instrument or sing, come up 
and play along with the band.  Musicians are free, tickets are $10.00.  A 
chili buffet will be set up for your dinner.  Sideboards, 50-50, food, and fun 
will be served.  Cash Bar.  Doors open 6:00 P.M.  Social hour and eats will 
be from 6:00 to 7:00.  Band starts at 7:00.  For tickets or information call 
the post at 440-356-2110 or Cindi Johnson at 440-221-9935.

August 26th - Remembrance Program for the 13 fallen Service Members 
on Aug 26th 2021 at Kabul Airport in Afghanistan. Flag to be half-staff 
10:00 a.m.  As veterans we must not forget our fallen heroes.  You are 
invited and bring a friend.
September 14th - Riders Clambake
September 22nd - Auxiliary Tea Party
September 28th - Karaoke
October 26th - Annual Halloween Party

Don't be a stranger - it's your post!  Until next time, Stay Safe, Stay 
Healthy.

Cliff Krasnosky – 2nd Vice
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Auxiliary
Hello Ladies, fellow members and friends.

Lots of activities on the agenda and boy have we got our work set out 
for us!  We have the Tea Party planned for Sept 22.  Tickets need to be 
pushed for sales so don't forget to tell your friends and families.  Tickets 
are $10 per person.  Young ladies12 and under will receive $10 in "TEA 
MONEY" to shop in the Princess Boutique.  There will be games, a hat 
contest, purse raffles, and so much more.  All tickets and money should 
be turned in on or before Tuesday's Social night on September 17th, 
2024.  Thank you in advance.  The committee will need all our help in 
getting things together, so if you can volunteer, please do.

Please keep our members who cannot be with us in your prayers.

Our next meeting is Wednesday, Sept 11, 2024, at 7pm.  Hope to see 
you all there.

God be with you all.

Cindi Johnson –President
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Sons of the American Legion

Please plan to attend our next meeting which will be on Wednesday,
August 21st at 7:00 P.M.

Our meetings continue to have low attendance.  I would encourage all
members to attend our meetings and to participate in the Legion Family.
There are many events coming up this year that I’m sure you would enjoy.
We would enjoy seeing you and having you join us.

If you know anyone who is a male descendant of a Veteran, please consider
asking him to join us.  All are welcome.

Dennis Lowry - Commander



August, 2024 Newsletter Page 6 of 8



August, 2024 Newsletter Page 7 of 8



August, 2024 Newsletter Page 8 of 8


